
Dear Sirs/Madams, 
 
I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the proposed wind 
farm for Nantucket Sound. This project proposes significant risks to 
the fishing industry, birds and boaters. Additionally, the use of 
public land, for profit, by a private corporation is not appropriate. 
This development group will be long gone, cash in pocket, when the 
equipment fails. The taxpayers will be left with the bill to remove the 
project in the end. 
 
Please put an end to this before it is too late. Nantucket Sound should 
be left in it's natural state, for us all to enjoy and pass along to 
our children for generations to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Rowland 

 


